Letter from the Minister
REVISED WITH CHANGED TIME FOR 2ND SERVICE
Greetings to friends of First Presbyterian Church in New Glasgow, 


We are now entering into the Christmas and Advent Season.  I have had enquiries concerning our plans for the Services that will take place during this time. I have endeavoured to write this letter to keep you informed of our upcoming events and our protocols. 

Sunday November 29th - First Sunday in Advent 


We will be having regular service at 11:00 AM. During the service we will be lighting the Advent Candle, as well as celebrating the Sacrament of Holy Communion. We have purchased prefilled communion cups and wafers.

Sunday December 6th  -  Second Sunday in Advent 


We will come together to Worship with a regular Church service at 11:00 AM, with the lighting of the Second Advent Candle. This service will be recorded and broadcast on Eastlink cable .

Sunday December 13th  - Third Sunday in Advent 


We will come together to Worship with a regular Church Service at 11:00 AM, with the lighting of the Third Advent Candle .

Sunday December 20th  -  Fourth Sunday in Advent 


We will come together to Worship with a regular church service at 11:00 AM with the lighting of the Fourth Advent Candle. 

Monday December 21st  -  The Longest Night of the Year/Blue Christmas service 


A special service of reflection and healing. For many, Christmas is not a time for celebration, it can be a lonely time filled with sorrow and despair. Please join us online for a Blue Christmas service of healing.

Thursday December 24th  - Christmas Eve Services

2:00 PM and 6:00 PM 


Due to COVID restrictions, we have decided to offer two services on Christmas Eve to comply with the Government Regulations. We will be holding a 2:00 PM and 6:00 PM service.  We ask that if you plan to attend, that you call the office at 902-752-5691 to reserve a seat. These two services will be Reserved Seating Only! So please call and reserve your pew early. We also ask that you let us know how many family or friends will be accompanying you, as seats are limited. 


For those who may be uncomfortable or unable to attend, we will be broadcasting the Service online during the 6:00 PM service. 

(Please bring your own battery powered tea light or small flashlight for “Silent Night”)
Sunday December 27th  - First Sunday after Christmas 


This will be a return to a Regular Service at 11:00 AM, with the celebration of the Sacrament of Holy Communion .


Just a reminder that the Sunday services, midweek Messages, and Special Services, will be uploaded to YouTube, Facebook, as well as being posted to the church website and emailed to the congregation by the church. 


I hope this advent season will be filled with Hope, Joy, Peace, and Love. Although we are living in extraordinary times, we can still come together to spread the Christmas spirit and celebrate the birth of our Lord and savior Jesus Christ. Until we meet again, be good to one another, care for one another, comfort one another, and always remember to love one another. And May God bless you and keep you safe this Christmas Season. 

Yours in Christ, 
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Reverend Andrew MacDonald 
